
Friday September 27th 2019 

Dear Parents 

The rain has not dampened our 

sprits this week as we enjoyed 

our busiest Open Week to date 

with many families coming to 

experience the warm Laleham 

Lea welcome we are so proud 

of. Thank you to those of you 

who recommended us to your 

family and friends; your person-

al recommendations are so very 

important to us. 

Canon Frank joined the Infant 

children on Wednesday for Lit-

urgy and they focused on God’s 

Creation and what makes us all 

special in God’s eyes. 

Thank you to those Parents who 

attended our Secondary Trans-

fer evening on Tuesday. We do 

hope you found the presenta-

tions and information useful. 

Please do let us know if we can 

offer any further assistance. 

On Wednesday evening our 

Governors joined us for the first 

Governors’ meeting of this Aca-

demic Year. We thank them for 

their continued hard work and 

support. 

Tickets are now on sale for the 

hotly anticipated PTA Disco 

which takes place on November 

15th at St Mark’s Church Hall. 

Please do purchase your tickets 

early to help our PTA volunteers 

plan for the event. 

Next week adult tickets go on 

sale for our Christmas ‘Bond’ 

night on December 6th (black 

tie).  

Wishing you all a lovely week-

end 

Ms Barry 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the Class Topic ‘New Life’ Year 3 are 

growing purple hyacinths which should be ready 

to take home for the start of Advent. 

Congratulations to 

Joshua who has re-

cently celebrated 

his 3-year-

anniversay as an 

Alter Server at 

John Fisher Chapel. 

 

Heart of the week 

Alexander 

Rosie 



R—Frankie, Y1—Jessica,  

Y2—Carter, Y3—Timothy,  

Y4—Zachary, Y5—Imogen,  

Y6—Lachlan 

       

Stars of the 

 Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Mathletics  Certificates 

Gold—Sierra, Flynn 

Silver—Sienna, Sierra, Flynn, 

Nursery News—By Ms Hodgsen 

This week Nursery have extended our topic of‘Autumn.’ 

The children enjoyed investigating the nature trail and 

used a variety of vocabulary linked with our topic.  

We went on a scavenger hunt looking for different ob-

jects associated with Autumn. They placed their findings 

in a box and this was discussed through a ‘Show and Tell’ 

activity back in class.  

To help enhance our Literacy skills we 

have been exploring the Autumn 

themed sensory tray, attempting to 

use letters to create words and using 

word cards as visual aid. The children 

have also been using  sticks to write 

letters in the sand. 


